## AMERICAN LAND INSTITUTE

🗧 534 SOUTHWEST THIRD AVENUE, SUITE 716 🖈 PORTLAND, OREGON 97204-2511 🖈

PHONE: 503.228.9462 ★ FAX: 503.223.1475 ★ EMAIL: NGMLP@AOL.COM

July 11, 2008

Mr. Mike Thorne, Chair
Ms. Nikki Whitty, Vice Chair
Oregon Task Force on Land Use Planning
c/o Diane Lucas
Statewide Land Use Review Project Assistant
Department of Land Conservation and Development
635 Capitol Street, SE, Suite 150
Salem, OR 97301

Re: Comments on Choices For the Future

Dear Chair Thorne and Vice Chair Whitty,

The attached documents are intended to coincide with the Task Force's discussions with stakeholder groups, and the Task Force's July 18, 2008 meeting in Salem. These documents are posted at http://ir.library.oregonstate.edu/dspace/handle/1957/5. That OSU website also includes two ALI reports cited in the enclosed comments.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

Henry R. Richmond

Attachments: "Comments on Big Look Choices for the Future, May 30, 2008 to

Oregon Task Force on Land Use Planning," American Land

Institute, July 11, 2008

"The 'Yes' Vote on Measure 49: Protecting the Geese That Lay the

Golden Eggs," American Land Institute, July 10, 2008

Members, Oregon Task Force on Land use Planning (w/attachments)